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The Littlestown Borough Water and Sewer Authority is currently working with the U.S Environmental 

Protection Agency and the Department of Environmental Protection Agency to accelerate the identification of 
service line materials in our community’s water system. This initiative is a critical step towards ensuring safe 
drinking water and protecting public health. 
 

In the fall of 2024, the Borough of Littlestown sent out letters to all our customers regarding the 
Environmental Protection Agency’s Get the Lead Out initiative. We asked all customers to complete the 
survey on our website. In some instances, renters’ notifications were sent to the property owners. You are 
now receiving this notice because we have not received your survey. Therefore, to continue with this 
important project, the Borough of Littlestown will begin conducting door-to-door inspections, to identify all 
remaining water service lines. Beginning April 29th, 2025, Public works employees will be making in-person 
inspections. Staff members will be wearing bright utility vests and Borough ID badges. These inspections are 
visual, and residents do not need to do anything except allow our employees to gain access to your water 
meter to perform the inspection.  

 
Currently we are planning to complete the inspections on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11:30am to 

3:00pm. If you have a preferred time and day, please contact the Borough office at (717) 359-5101 or email 
Lindsay at DataEntry@Littlestownboro.org 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in these efforts. More information can be found on our website 

www.littlestownborough.org under Lead Survey. If you would prefer to submit the survey yourself, please 
visit the website listed and submit your survey by April 25th, 2025, or scan the QR code below. 
 

Scan the QR Code by opening the camera on your cell phone and hovering over the image below. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Charles G. Kellar 
Chief of Police/Borough Manager 
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